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Temporary Traffic Calming Exercise 
Strong Towns Summit, March 31, 2017 

 
Marielle Brown, who has led similar activities in neighborhoods throughout St. Louis, MO 
with the organization, Trailnet, will lead this exercise at the intersection of Cheyenne Ave 
and Archer St in downtown Tulsa. The purpose is to help event participants understand 
the impact of street width on car speed and safety (for both drivers and pedestrians) and 
to learn how to host similar exercises in their own towns. 
 
At 9:30am, Marielle will use chalk to draw 1’ increments out from each curb into the 
street. This will not require street closure; she will simply enter the street in a reflective 
vest when no cars are present and quickly chalk her markings. The presence of a stop 
sign on Cheyenne should also aid in her chalking. 
 
At 10:30am, she and a group of 15-20 people (attendees of a national transportation 
summit hosted by Strong Towns) will observe the flow and speed of traffic at this 
intersection. They will then arrange cones at the edge of each sidewalk corner as a 
small “bump-out” to temporarily decrease the width of the street and the decrease the 
crossing distance for pedestrians, using the chalk guides Marielle created. They will 
observe how traffic responds to this slight decrease in width. After 15 minutes, they will 
move the cones into the road one more foot.  
 
Participants will continue to observe and move the cones until they are a few feet into 
the street. At no point will traffic or parking be blocked by this exercise. At the conclusion 
of the two-hour event (12:30pm), participants will remove the cones and leave the area. 
 
Safety Precautions 
All participants will wear reflective vests. Participants will stand within the cone area, 
close to the curb as they move their cones, ensuring that no one is wandering 
unprotected in the street. They will also take caution to only enter the road when no cars 
are present. The cones will be placed in an area that will be free of parked cars, given its 
proximity to the intersection and pedestrian crossing area. 
 
Here is a simple drawing of the proposed exercise: 
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1lvP7nbCCuACjulUZqcByw71sTAo&usp=sharing 
 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1lvP7nbCCuACjulUZqcByw71sTAo&usp=sharing



